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IRS expands tax relief to hurricane victims in Florida 
 
The IRS announced taxpayers in Florida affected by Hurricane Irma have until 
January 31, 2018, to file certain individual and business tax returns and to make 
certain tax payments. This tax relief applies for taxpayers with valid return-filing 
extensions that are set to expire on October 16, and for businesses with extensions 
that expired September 15. 
 
As noted in the IRS release—IR-2017-155—this expanded relief applies to any area 
designated by the Federal Emergency Management Agency as qualifying for either 
individual assistance or public assistance in Florida.  
 
The tax relief postpones various tax filing and payment deadlines that occurred 
starting on September 4, 2017, in Florida. As a result, affected individuals and 
businesses will have until January 31, 2018, to file returns and pay any taxes that 
were originally due during this period. 
 
 
The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be "written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters" 
subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued 
for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is 
not intended to be applied to any specific reader’s particular set of facts. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely 
information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be 
accurate in the future. Applicability of the information to specific situations should be determined through consultation with your 
tax adviser. 
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